
From: Ryder, Christopher
To: Gutman, Michele M.
Subject: Resubmitting the Annual Certification of the Parent Company Guarantee
Date: Thursday, April 12, 2012 4:43:00 PM

Michelle,
 
As discussed, the information that Westinghouse submitted for the annual certification of
the Parent Company Guarantee is based on information as of March 30, 2011. 
Westinghouse submitted the annual certification in February 2012.  But by Part 30,
Appendix A, the information has to be submitted no later than 90 days after the close of
the fiscal year, which is March 30, 2012.  The information that is needed is as of March 30,
2012.
 
Therefore, Westinghouse must resubmit the annual certification.  In doing so, please be
sure that the following issues are addressed:
 

(1)  Provide a letter from the Chief Financial Officer (CFO) of the parent company that is
both signed and dated.
 

(2)   Provide a notarized letter of acknowledgement for the Standby Trust Agreement
(STA).

 
Regards.
 

Chris Ryder
 
Christopher Ryder, Licensing Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Fuel Manufacturing Branch
Washington, DC 20555-0001
Mail Stop EBB 2 C40M
TEL: (301) 492-3189
FAX: (301) 492-3363
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